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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
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The 40th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Uganda 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Mr. President

The delegation of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Uganda and thanks to them on their National Report.
We recommend the following: 

1- Continue to implement Uganda's Refugee policy aims at empowering refugees and grants a wide range of socio-economic rights, aimed at making refugees self-reliant.

2- Speed up the process of finalizing and approval of the National Action Plan (NAP) on Human Rights to align it with the Third National Development Plan (NDP III). 




We wish Uganda all the best and a successful review. 
I thank you 

27th  January 2022
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